HOWGILL HARRIERS
28th July 2014 FAT LAMB RAVENSTONEDALE
Present; Adele Roche, Phil Cooper,   Eddi Close, Fraser Livesey. Steve Moffet,  Angela Shuttlesworth, 
Apologies; John Hosker, 
Kirkby Stephen and Sedbergh Sports Days;  Thanks to all those took time out to help make both evenings a great success. We are particularly grateful to Terry who registered and timed both Sports evenings and Appleby 10km in the space of two weekends. The venues worked really well although there has been no acknowledgment to recognise the contribution of the Harriers to the proceedings for either of the events. Sedbergh grossed £2000 during the evening. Frazer suggested that the race could be used as a Championship race in the future, perhaps moving it to a late Saturday afternoon.

Weasdale Fell Race 23rd Aug 2.30pm

A number of committee members are away, Frazer will thus replace Phil as named contact in the FRA handbook, volunteers will be appreciated to help at the race. Two marshals are needed for each of the tops, Eddie can help with this. Angela and Frazer will assist with timing, Steve Mofffat can flag the route the night before. Adele and Terry will help with registration and timing if they are not away that weekend. The race is the last in the series of 5 Howgill Fell races organised by Paul Brittleton and there will a presentation for the overall winner afterwards. Frazer will organise voucher prizes, and bib numbers. Phil has various bottles of drinks for team prize. A decision was made to cancel the Summer Social which was due to be held in the evening of the race. Although the room had been booked for the 23rd Aug, many people are away and it has not been possible to find caterers. Adele will contact Paul Hetherington regarding his running injuries talk.
FRA Relays; 85 teams have entered to date. Although a number have applied for more than3 places, it was decided to leave this for now and monitor numbers of entries over the next month or so. Harriers have entered 3 teams. £3200 has been taken to date. The next meeting will be Wed 1st Sept. It is disappointing that The Fell Runner magazine failed to run an advert for the event. Frazer till has the risk assessment to do. Eddi has agreed to organise signage.
Ian Hodgson Relay; Teams have been submitted. Anyone interested in taking part should make an expression of interest to Paul  Brittleton

Westmorland trail Race 13th Sept 2014

The possibility of using the village Hall at Crosby for a social gathering after the race was discussed. Adele will contact Pauline re this. 

Monday evening Runs; 
Further dates and venues were proposed ;
· Crosby Garratt (Steve to try new route for GWTR) 4th Aug, 

· Kirkby Cricket club 11th Aug, 

· Sunbiggin Tarn 18th Aug. 

· Grammar School BHol 25th Aug,

· Ravenstonedale village 8th Sept (followed by Committee meeting)

· Winton village 8th Sept

· These will be put on the Website by Terry

 Howlers; There were no takers for the last meet. It was therefore agreed not to organise any more for now.
AOB; The Ravenstonedale 10km still needs to be remeasured. Adele is still hoping that Tom Higgs will complete the measurers course so that the certificate can be renewed.
DATE AND TIME NEXT MEETING ; 8.00pm Monday 1st Sept Ravenstonedale  



